
June 24th, 2024 
  
Municipality of West Elgin 
22413 Hoskins Line 
Rodney, Ontario 
N0L 2C0 
  
  
  
Dear staff and council, 
  
My same is Sam Tountas, the former owner of Sam’s Diner in West Lorne.  I am very 
much interested in providing a much needed service to the community of Port Glasgow, 
in particular at the Old Boys Trailer Park. 
Good food, cold ice cream and a friendly face is one of reasons why people enjoy 
coming to the park so much.  
I am hoping that you will consider allowing me to provide this important service during 
the operating season at Old Boys’ Park. 
I have enclosed a draft of my menu and a photo of the portable restaurant that I have 
purchased.  I believe that it would be a good fit at the park.  
All I would require in order to operate is the following: 
A place to park this unit 
Water, Sewer and 30 amp service (at market rate or a flat rate negotiated) 
5 Year lease with exclusive rights to provide food service 
In return for the above, I offer: 
Good quality food and ice cream, licensed food handler with all required food service 
certificates 
Insured 
Over 50 years in the restaurant business 
Open to negotiating a monthly fee 
Reduction in liability to municipality by using an independent contractor’s facilities for 
cooking 
   
As you can see, I am very excited about this idea and see many reasons for both 
parties to benefit. 
  
Please let me know if this is something you would consider and if I can answer any 
questions you may have.  
  
Kindest personal regards,  
  
Sam Tountas 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 


